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General Meeting – March 17, 2015 
6pm- 7pm   
Kendrick Lakes Elementary School Library 
 
Attendance:  In attendance were Tori Rommel, Christoph Wiese, Janet Wehri, Amy Hamid, 
Lynette Huntley, Jill Monroe, Beth Zange-Sellers, Jen Granbery, Carin Hagman, Julliana 
Garcia-Hermosillo, Adelaide Murphy, Patty Dwyer, Dave Singh, Molly Snyder, Dan Hutchings, 
Amy Meadows, and Bob Flanders. 

A. Welcome & Introductions  – there were a round of introductions.    

B. Meeting minute approval (Dan Hutchings, Acting Secretary) 

Vote a motion was made to approve the meeting minutes from the February 
general membership meeting as written, the motion was seconded, and the 
motion passed unanimously.  

C. Fundraising – Skate City netted $169. Pilates class opening in Belmar, and there 
will be a fundraiser on April 4 - $10 per class, with $8.50 going to KLES PTA.  

D.   Elections 

Vote Candidates were submitted and unanimously approved for the 2015-2016 
year.  
 
Jen Granbery – President 
Dan Hutchings – Vice-President 
Secretary – Claire Johnson 
 
Beth Zange-Sellers will be continuing her term as Treasurer. 

E. Amy gave a presentation on colon-cancer awareness and the importance of 
screening. 

F. Treasurer report 
First check from Safeway arrived (!) 
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2 new PTA members 
Love Your School summary 
After-school running slightly over budget (about $200) 
Both income and expenses are lower than expected for the year 

G. Vote A motion was made to add a line item to the budget for King Soopers 
reimbursements. The motion was unanimously approved. 

H. Love Your School. Netted approximately $2600, down significantly from prior 
years due to a key family leaving KLES.  Love Your School is likely to change form 
next year and be more of an all-year affair. 

I. Science Fair 
Final Registrations are due. Judges being lined up. Around 120 signed up. 
Tori is in the process of re-thinking the Science Fair for next year. 
It was suggested that one or more after-school programs next year feed directly 
into the Science Fair. 

J. Amazon Smile. Amazon Smile is a way to purchase items on amazon.com and 
have 0.5% of the purchase price go to KLES PTA. 

K. It was clarified that due to COPTA rules, KLES PTA cannot sponsor the Boy 
Scouts. 

 

 
Respectfully remitted, 

Daniel Hutchings, KLES PTA Acting Secretary 

 


